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Education - School Buses - Safety Reports

This bill requires the Maryland State Department of Education (MSDE) to submit a report on
school bus safety to the General Assembly by December 31 of each year. The report must
include information on the number of students injured on school buses, school bus capacity
and overcrowded conditions, and the number of days that public school buses were used to
transport students to the public schools. Local boards of education must collect and provide
MSDE with any information required by the report.

This bill takes effect July 1, 1999.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None. Compliance with the reporting requirements would not affect State
finances.

Local Effect: None.

Small Business Effect: None.
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